
 

 

Moretown Planning Commission 
Moretown Town Office 

6:30 pm 
November 7, 2017 

 
Present: Jonathan Siegel, Chair; Dara Torre; Rube Scharges; John Schmeltzer; 
Deborah Feldman, alternate. 
 
Jonathan called the meeting to order at approximately 6:45 p.m. 
 
Jonathan and John discussed the recent select board meeting on class 4 roads. 
 
Jonathan described the river demonstration table event he attended (hosted by 
Michele Braun, new Executive Director of Friends of the Winooski River, at Crossett 
Brook Middle School on 10/30/17). Members discussed pursuing river corridor 
bylaws in the new year.  
 
The group discussed the planning commission budget for 2018 ($150). Should any 
substantial grant match be required for planning next year, the select board will be 
approached for support. 
 
The group discussed revisiting subdivision regulations in the new year, with 
additional hearings and better document control. 
 
Dara suggested the planning commission members review the current local hazard 
mitigation plan before the next meeting. The current plan will expire in March.  
 
The commission members discussed not holding any December meetings. 
 
Rube made a motion to adjourn at 7:30. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Dara Torre 
November 7, 2017 
 
 
 


